


 
 
 
 

We are contacting you to inform you that the current Pennsauken Township  

Energy Aggregation Program will soon be coming to an end. 
 

 
Here's What’s Happening: 

• The contract that Pennsauken Township has with Constellation NewEnergy Inc. to 
furnish your electric supply through the Community Energy Aggregation Program is 
ending on October 31, 2020 and has not been renewed. 

 
Here’s What Happens Next: 

• If you have questions about this information, please contact our Customer Care Team 
at 1-833-263-0531, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, or email vst@constellation.com. 
Thank you for having chosen Constellation to supply your electricity. We look forward 
to serving you again in the future. 

 
 
 

       

• Your electric supply service will be returned to your local utility company PSE&G. This 
will happen with the next meter reading after October 31, 2020. No action is required 
on your part and this notice is informative only. Your electric service will continue 
uninterrupted. 




